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   A massive thank you  to all of the 
Committee Members and those of you who have 
supported our Fundraising efforts. The Quiz Night was a 
huge success. 

 

 

 

            Clothing 

 

    

We are all going to be wearing Christmas jumpers, 

please join us by wearing your Christmas jumper 

and donate for Save the Children 

 
 

w/c 2nd Dec  is “L” followed by “M” and “N”  

 

Primary School Choices 

Closing date for putting in your application for 

primary school is 15th January 2025 

 

Clothing 
Please could you ensure  all 
clothing is named clearly 
especially hats and gloves  as 
clothing easily gets lost 

 

 

           

 

Elf on the Shelf 

Thursday 12th  

December 

Thank you all for helping us raise £137.24 for 
Children in Need and participating in the Pudsey 

Bear & Blush Raffle. Well done Hallie for 
Winning her very own Pudsey Bear and well 

done Navaeh for winning Blush – both Pudsey & 
Blush made by our very own Kirsty !!! 

 

The children have begun to get in the festive mood singing lots of Christmas songs, decorating the walls 

and windows with Christmassy crafts and putting up the Christmas trees.  

We break up on Friday 20th December and term starts Monday 6th January 2025 

 

 

 

 

As the winter sets in, please be aware of our Severe 
Weather Policy, please ensure we have your up-to-date 
telephone number so we can contact you.  Should we 
have to close please check Tapestry, Facebook, emails 
too. 

Severe Weather Policy 

We have once again been visited by 
Eric our Elf.  Eric is a very good Elf 
that has been sent by Father 
Christmas to watch the children by 
day and reports back at night ready 
to compile the ‘naughty and nice’ list.   

 

                                . 

 

 

  

The Staff at Brenchley Pre-

School would like to take this 

opportunity to wish you ALL a 

very Merry Christmas and Best 

Wishes for a Healthy and 

Happy 2025 

 

Quartering Items for Lunch 
 

Please could you remember 
to quarter any foods you put 
in the lunchbox eg grapes, 
olives, cherry tomatoes 

Upcoming Fundraising Events are the 

Xmas Shop which will be 9 – 12th 

December 2024 and the Xmas Raffle  

- lots of amazing prizes to be won. 

CHRISTMAS NATIVITY 13.12.24 

There will be NO TEDDIES CLASS 

on this date. Children to meet at 

9.15am at the church and 

dressed in costume. 
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